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W E L C O M EW E L C O M E

Linking with the theme of this week's

assembly on gratitude, I'd like to thank our

team of prefects who have taken to their new

roles so well. Their mature and positive

approach to their additional responsibilities

this week at the Year Ahead evenings has

been superb and I look forward to their

valuable support during our Year 6 Open

Evening on Thursday. Just a reminder that

school is shut to students on Friday 19

September as this is our second INSET day

for staff.
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P r i d e ,  R e s p e c t  &  K i n d n e s s

Mrs Johnson

Headteacher

Photo of the weekHighlights of this week’s news at school 
and forthcoming events  # w e a r e b l y t h e

Our Year 11 geographers enjoyed a wonderful day at Carding Mill

Valley, even though the weather brought more rain than sunshine!

The students showed great enthusiasm throughout the fieldwork

activities, making the most of the experience and demonstrating real

resilience in challenging conditions. Mr Knight was especially proud

of the group, not only for their hard work and positive attitude but

also for the way they represented our school in the wider community.

Several members of the public took the time to comment on how

polite, respectful, and well-mannered our students were, which was a

real credit to them. Overall, it was a successful and memorable day

that highlighted both the dedication of our students and the strong

values they uphold.

S U B J E C T
A M B A S S A D O R S

B O O K  O F  K N O W L E D G E

Staff will nominate Year 12 students for
Subject Ambassador roles. Selected students
will work closely with staff to promote an
awareness of careers and progression routes
linked to the subject, as well as develop extra
curricular opportunities. Together, the team of
ambassadors also have a role within teaching
& learning, taking part in student voice
activities with leaders and governors. As well
as developing a range of skills, being
nominated as a Subject Ambassador shows
universities and future employers that staff
recognise the commitment and passion you
have for your subject. Student nominations to
be subject ambassadors closes on Monday 15th
September.

For more information, please see Miss Alford.

T A K I N G  C E N T R E
S T A G E

This week, the new Y10 performing Arts
class performed their first piece.

Working in pairs, they rehearsed and
developed their understanding of the
characters over two lessons and then
performed in front of the class.

Their classmates gave positive and useful
feedback to each group to enable them to
improve their acting skills further.



E G E R T O N  7
Another change that took place over

the summer was to create Egerton 7.

This amazing area next to their yard

is exclusively for Year 7 students and

benefits from its own servery, toilets

and a large social space. There are

plenty of reading books, boxes of

games and even table football. In

addition, Mrs Cartlidge and Mr

Jackson's offices are based in

Egerton 7 so they are on hand to

support the students. Thank you to

the site staff who made all these

changes in just a few weeks.

A N N I E
Over 90 students from across all
seven year groups auditioned
yesterday to be part of the school
musical Annie. The commitment
and enthusiasm from all was
amazing and we are happy to say
that everyone who auditioned will
be part of the show. Rehearsals start
next Tuesday in the main hall until
4.30pm. A small group have been
emailed to come back for callback
auditions to help us cast some of the
main parts.

F A N T A S Y  F O O T B A L L L I T E R A C Y  L E A D E R S

Our newest group of literacy leaders returned to
reading for pleasure with year 7 students this
week!

Students had the opportunity to discuss their
current form time read, before reading together. 

Calling all Year 7 creatives! Do you have any
creative hobbies or projects you would
happily share in the school newsletter?

We would love to hear from you, with a
sentence or two to explain your
hobby/project and why you enjoy this
creative outlet outside of school.
Achievement points will be added to those
who get involved.

Please fill out the Microsoft Form shared on
your Frog assignments, and we will include
a selection of entries in the upcoming
October newsletter. Thank you for taking
part!

Email bbhsnewsletter@bb-hs.co.uk for any
queries.

Y E A R  6  P R O S P E C T I V E
P A R E N T S ’  E V E N I N G

Thursday 18  Septh

We are delighted to invite Year 6 families to our
Year 6 Prospective Parents' Open Evening on
Thursday 18th September.

With presentations in the main hall at 5.30pm
and 6.30pm (bookable via our school website),
as well as guided tours and activities from
6.00pm–8.00pm, the evening is a fantastic
opportunity to explore our facilities, meet staff
and students, and experience our school’s ethos.
We are incredibly proud of our community and
the achievements of our young people, and we
look forward to welcoming you and sharing
what makes our school such a special place.
Please register your interest at: www.bb-hs.co.uk

P R E - L O V E D
U N I F O R M  S H O P

Our Pre-Loved Uniform Shop

(PLUS) supported so many

students and families this summer,

but  we are running very low on

stock. We would welcome any

donations of unwanted uniform so

that we can continue this

important offer. Many thanks for

your support. 

Please email office@bb-hs.co.uk or

e.avons@bb-hs.co.uk if you would

like to access the uniform shop.  

L O S T
P R O P E R T Y

Please remember to label all items

of uniform, as well as water bottles

and lunch boxes. At the end of last

year, we collected eleven large bags

of unclaimed lost property that we

were unable to return to their

owners. 

As the weather turns cooler, if your

child has misplaced a coat, please

contact t.matthias@bb-hs.co.uk to

check our lost property’s winter coat

section.

Think you’ve got what it takes to manage a winning team? Join the
BBHS Fantasy Football League 2025-26 and put your football
knowledge to the test! 

Simply visit www.fantasy.premierleague.com or download the app,
create your team, and use the league code 2up5ux to join the school
competition. Make sure you’ve registered by Saturday 13th
September at 11am to start earning points from the Gameweek 4
fixtures. Don’t miss out on the chance to compete with friends,
classmates, and staff—see Mr Pugh in Room 10 if you need more
information.

Y E A R  7

http://www.bb-hs.co.uk/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR6daUKgjPDdLTgYnZfnW0z18EOKz1wwtk4EaBQHpvuDrErmDQ9j8x8RPaboHA_aem_Vkbk7d50AKHe4fbo4y0UPg


L O O K I N G  F O R W A R D

Y E A R  G R O U P  A M B A S S A D O R S

Thursday 18  Septemberth

Year 6 Open Evening

Friday 19  Septemberth

INSET day

Thursday 25  Septemberth

Blood Brothers theatre trip
 
Friday 26  Septemberth

European Day of Languages

Thursday 18  Septemberth

Year 6 Open Evening

Friday 19  Septemberth

INSET day

Thursday 25  Septemberth

Blood Brothers theatre trip
 
Friday 26  Septemberth

European Day of Languages

Below is an email sent from Mr Goodwin to our Year 11 leavers from Summer 2025. It was
lovely to see so many of you on results day, and I hope that the next step in your journey is going well.
We have been contacted by a few students who have found themselves without a college or training
place, and others where things haven't worked out as they had planned.

Remember, as the careers lead, I am here if you have any queries or would like some support with these
next steps. We still have some places available in our sixth form, which may be an option.
Alternatively, I can access information about other options which might be more appropriate. Please
get in touch if you would like to talk this through with me or Claire Atkinson, our independent careers
advisor.

Finally, just a reminder that I will contact you again later this term regarding GCSE/BTEC
certificate collection.

CAREERS SPOTLIGHT - BENCHMARK 3 - CHECKING IN ON OUR
YEAR 11 LEAVERS 

S T U D E N T  L E A D E R S H I P

Year 7: What is self-awareness?

Year 8: What is peer pressure?

Year 9: What is a safe relationship?

Year 10: How do we deal with unwanted attention?

Year 11: Revision skills

KEY DATES

M E N U  C H O I C E

AUTUMN TERM 
MONDAY P4 CITIZENSHIP

R E M I N D E R
A reminder for students to check their timetables and

bring in the correct kit for their PE lessons with

appropriate footwear.  Please also remember to bring

in ingredients for food technology lessons. 

The application process is now open to become a Year
Group Ambassador for 2025/26, with two
representatives per year group (Year 11 will continue to
be represented by the four Head Prefects). This
exciting opportunity is designed to develop leadership
skills, give students a voice in shaping school life, and
represent their peers at a variety of events.
Ambassadors should demonstrate pride, respect, and
kindness, as well as strong communication and
teamwork skills. To apply, submit a letter, video, or
presentation telling us about yourself, your qualities,
and why you would excel in the role - make sure your
application stands out and submit it by Friday 26
September.
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A S S E M B L I E SA S S E M B L I E S

Year 7-11

Mrs Adams: Teaching and Learning 

Sixth form assemblies will be a student

led presentation on blood donation.

Year 12: Study skills

Year 13: Budgeting 

Congratulations to

Louis, Holly, Liam

and Scarlett for

becoming Head

Prefects! We cannot

wait to see how they

embrace their

leadership roles this

year. 



If you are interested in purchasing items
please email t.matthias@bb-hs.co.uk
and we will let you know what we have
in stock. Donations are always welcome.

Did you know you can raise free
donations for Blythe Bridge High
School & Sixth Form every time
you shop online? With over 7,500
retailers including Tesco,
Amazon, John Lewis and more, a
percentage of what you spend is
donated to our school at no extra
cost to you. Signing up takes just
a moment and is completely free
– simply scan the QR code below
to get started and help support
our students.

https://jtscitt.co.uk/





